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Greetings Dear Pastor: 
We finished four months in the USA during
which time we got to see a new grandchild

born, have three daughters get married, have
a daughter graduate from Bible college, and

visited 22 churches. We also left Debbie
behind to finish her last two years of Bible
college in the states. Thank you to those

who helped her along the way!!!

When we weren’t visiting another church we
were busy in the ministries of our home

church in Lincoln. Our last Sunday was spent
at our home church and as my wife and I

were sitting in the auditorium we noticed 7
new attendees that are coming every week

to our home church that we met and invited
while out soul winning. Four adults and three
kids. We try to be productive for the cause

of Christ everywhere that we are at!

The work in Thailand is going strong and we
are ready to get to work. One need that I

was made aware of is that one of our
printers was blow up by an electric storm.

My helpers moved it to a different room and
failed to use a power strip with surge

protector. To replace this printer will run
about $700 to $800.

Missionary Todd Painter 

My daughter Rebekah  got married
to Bryan Karratti on July 18 . Here is

a picture from their reception. It
was a wonderful wedding. Bryan is
on the pastoral staff at Emmanuel

Baptist Church in Longview, Texas.
May the Lord bless their marriage!
This was my last night to see many

of my kids for the next year. 

th

James wife (Tamalar Khu) led this
family to Christ this month as they

just moved in very close to our
church. They are a Burmese

family. I am so thankful that our
church people are busy getting the

Gospel out while I am away!
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 Paw Sii got saved our last week in
the United States. Since our church

was finishing up VBS on our final
Sunday in the states, there was no

Karen Language Sunday School
Class. However, Paw Sii will be

followed up on and hopefully will
attend the class in August. (She

does not speak English.)  


